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A New View for Readers  
 

On Jun. 2 the Tamkang University Press held the “Forest in the City”

book display held at the Reading Life Area, hosted by Director of Tamkang

University Press, Sinn-cheng Lin. President Chia-I Chang expressed in her

address, “The Forest in the City is part of the university’s 66th

anniversary celebration, giving readers a beautiful view to study on

campus. It’s my hope that it will bring great memories of a beautiful

life on campus for alumni.” Author, Artist and Associate Professor of the

Department of English, Chi-szu Chen, gratefully expressed, “My paintings

and artwork were inspired by the life and views here on campus. It’s my

desire to share my art with everyone and while motivating and stimulating

ideas.” (article written by Pin-jie Chen)
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